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№ ______________ від ___________20__ р.

Dr. Olga Kordas,
KTH Royal Institute of Technology
Drottning Kristinas väg 43 B, 100 44 
Stockholm
olga@kth.se

Dear Ms. Kordas and representatives of the UNITED-NetZero project,
On behalf of the Ministry of Digital Transformation of Ukraine, we attest our deepest respect 
to you and send you this letter regarding the support of the UNITED-NetZero project 
participation as well as the approval of application by your consortium for taking part in the 
target HORIZON-MISS-2023-CIT-02 Associating Ukrainian Cities to the Climate Neutral & 
Smart Cities Mission competiton, which will take place in 2023. 

Taking into account the importance of digitalization in the world as well as the development 
of the innovation process, we believe that the presentation of the project's activities will play 
an essential role in supporting the current strategic course and involving Ukraine in EU 
integration, including the priority implementation of the European Green Deal Course 
approaches, promoting the achievement of ambitious goals focused on their inclusive nature.

Moreover, the participation of the UNITED-NetZero project in the above-mentioned event 
will become a kind of special platform for dialogue and partnership, which at the same time 
will contribute to the possibility of establishing international cooperation and exchange of 
experience with the representatives of EU countries in this direction. 

Summarizing, we support the participation of the UNITED-NetZero project in a competititon 
as well as believe that such a step will ensure a sustainable and favorable future and 
respectively the development of Ukrainian cities and the lives of citizens.

Sincerely,

Valeriia Ionan,
Deputy Minister of Digital Transformation of Ukraine
for European Integration 
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